

## Hamilton Academy ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Barthomley Road, Birches Head, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6NW

Telephone: 01782 234420 Email: <a href="mailton@espritmat.org">hamilton@espritmat.org</a>

**Chief Executive Officer: Mrs S Moran** 

Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs Y Glaister

'Every child deserves to be the best they can be'

Our ref: OS.JB

20<sup>th</sup> November 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,



Dance Extravaganza 2024

'Lights, Camera, Action'

We have a very exciting opportunity to offer to Key Stage 1 pupils!

We have been invited to perform at the **Stoke School Sports Dance Extravaganza** at the Victoria Hall. The theme this year is **'Lights, Camera, Action'** 

Lots of schools in Stoke-on-Trent will be performing at this major event and it will be an exciting and inspirational experience for pupils to dance and act in a professional theatre. The event will take place on **Thursday 21st March 2024**. Some of you may have children who performed in previous years and will remember what a super event this was.

## Rehearsals

Rehearsals will take place after school at a club run by Miss Salmon. The club will be <u>every Thursday until 4:00pm</u> <u>starting on Thursday 7th December, 2023.</u> The rehearsals will help to make sure that our dance is perfected in time for our performance in spring!

## Cost

The cost for the club will be £20. This cost includes £10 for the costume to perform in on the night of the event. If your child would like to be part of this exciting experience, please log in to ParentPay to make payment of £20, no later than **Thursday, 7th December 2023.** Please note that spaces are on a first-come, first-serve basis. If your child would like to take part, please pay promptly to secure your child's place. Unfortunately, any pupil whose behaviour is rated 'red' will not be able to take part in this activity.

If your child is successful in securing a place onto this year's Dance Extravaganza, you will be contacted on ClassDojo where a page will be set up with all information regarding this year's dance event.

Due to the amount of organisation and dedication that this event entails, we do ask for 100% commitment from all children taking part, which includes attending every rehearsal session. We want our performance to be the best it can be, and want to practise as much as we can before the big day on the stage!

Yours faithfully Miss O Salmon













